
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 10, 2015 
 
 
 
Tanya Brown 
P.O. Box 3777 
Dana Point, CA  92629 
 
Dear Tanya, 
 
I want to express my sincere appreciation for your participation as a convention keynote speaker.  Your ability to 
expertly lecture in a highly effective yet candid style is both charming and disarming.  Your compassionate, 
heartfelt delivery style graciously engages the entire audience, and offers the perfect softness to temper such 
powerful messages that might otherwise be overwhelming.   Just superb. 
 
Thank you again for participating in this year’s convention.  We are very grateful, and hope you consider joining 
us again in 2016. 
 
Warm regards, 

Lynda 
 
Lynda Cheldelin Fell, Executive Director 
National Grief & Hope Convention 2015 
lynda@griefconvention.com 
www.griefconvention.com 
360.510.8590 
 

Lead from the heart.  Everything else will follow. 

www.griefconvention.com 
April 16 – 18, 2015 

National Grief & Hope Convention 2015 


